
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Institution of Engineers (India) acknowledges with thanks the valuable services 

rendered by 

Dhafeer Maneee Hachim AL-Hasnawi 
 

towards evaluating the article titled 

Hydrogen Gas as a Fuel in Direct Injection Diesel Engine 
 
 

submitted for publication in the Institution Journal 

which helps in maintaining the good standard of the Journal 

 

 

 

 

01 Mar 17 


